Dear residence visitors of the Borough of Coaldale,

On behalf of the Coaldale Police Department, it is my great pleasure to extend a warm
welcome to our official website. Whether you are a resident, business owner, or a visitor
to our community, we are delighted to have you explore the valuable resources and
information available here.

Our website serves as a central hub for staying informed about the latest news,
community events, safety tips, and services provided by the Coaldale Police Department.
We are committed to fostering transparency, communication, and collaboration with the
community we proudly serve.

Key Features of our Website:

1. Latest Updates: Stay informed about important announcements, news releases,
and updates from the Coaldale Police Department.

2. Community Resources: Access helpful resources, safety guidelines, and
information designed to enhance your understanding of local law enforcement
initiatives.

3. Contact Information: Easily connect with our team should you have any
inquiries, concerns, or require assistance.

4. Community Engagement: Learn about upcoming events, community outreach
programs, and opportunities for involvement with the Coaldale Police
Department.

We encourage you to explore the various sections of our website and take advantage of
the wealth of information available. Your safety and well-being are our top priorities,
and we are dedicated to serving our community with professionalism and integrity.
Thank you for visiting the Coaldale Police Department's official website. We look
forward to continuously enhancing our online presence to better serve and connect with
the community.

Best Regards,

Joseph Krebs

Interim Chief of Police



